
            EASTHAVEN BAPTIST CHURCH 
                  WEEKEND SERVICES FOR JUNE 17 & 18 - 2017 

  UPCOMING EVENTS 

PROMOTION SUNDAY ON JUNE 18 
All student Sunday School classes will advance to the next grade.  

CELEBRATION AFTER 9AM SERVICE ON JUNE 18 
Susie Newton and Darlene Labere are providing cake in the gym 
after the 9am service in honor of their birthdays if you would like 
to celebrate with them. 

COCO ENTERPRISE FREE COLLEGE SEMINAR 
Are you headed to college or have a teenager there soon? The 
seminar at CoCo Enterprise on June 22 at 7pm will set them up 
for personal and financial success. For info, call (406) 862-9400. 

DESSERT MEET & GREET 
Are you newer to Easthaven? Would you like to learn more about 
us while having dessert with the Lamberts in their home? Join 
them Wednesday, June 28, at 6:30pm. For adults only—space is 
limited, so please RSVP to Kathy in the church office by June 26.   

SUMMER CAMPS AT TLC RETREAT 
Find info and registration forms for summer camps online at 
easthaven.org or in the Atrium. See the insert for more details. 

KIDS DAY CAMP: July 5-7 (entering grades 1-3) 
KIDS CAMP: July 10-14 (entering grades 3-5) 
MIDDLE SCHOOL CAMP: July 17-21 (entering grades 6-8) 
HIGH SCHOOL CAMP: July 21-23 (entering grades 9-12) 

WELCOME! 
If you’re visiting Easthaven for the first time, make yourself at home, 
we’re glad you’re here! Here’s some info to help you feel more  
comfortable during your visit:  

Kids are always welcome in our services, however if you’d like: 
Childcare is provided for kids (infant-age 2) in the nursery. 
A Baby Care room is provided for nursing moms & energetic kids. It’s 
in the foyer to the right as you exit the worship center. 

[Dismissed during the service] Preschool Praise for kids (age 2-3) 
[Dismissed during the service] Worship celebrations for kids (age  4-9) 

There is no childcare at our 7:45am service. 

For more information and resources, visit our website at easthaven.org. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THANKS FOR THE HELP AT VBS!  
Thank you to all who helped make VBS a successful week—the 
teachers, helpers, Heather Landis, Mary Noble, and those who 
brought goodies and supplies. What a great week! 

CLEANING AT TLC RETREAT 
We have occasional cleaning jobs at the camp and pay $15/hour. 
If you are interested, contact the church office. 

OBSTACLE COURSE TEAR-DOWN CREW NEEDED 
Our camp has acquired an obstacle course and now needs to            
disassemble the stations, load, and haul them out to the camp. 
We plan to do this June 19-21. If you’re interested, call the office. 

HOPE PREGNANCY BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN 
Baby bottles are due on Father’s Day. Please return your bottle in 
the Atrium. If you forgot, please drop it by the church office or 
bring it next Sunday. Thank you for participating and supporting 
the important work of Hope Pregnancy Ministries. 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY AT FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
First Baptist Church of Poplar, MT was one of our early church 
plants from 40 years ago. Their parsonage was heavily                            
vandalized. Dan Stewart will be here after the 11am service on 
Sunday, June 25, to talk to anyone who is interested in being part 
of a team going over to make repairs, install flooring, paint, etc to 
make the parsonage ready to live in. For info, contact the office. 

KIDS CAMP COUNSELORS NEEDED 
Help out at kids camp, July 10-14, at TLC Retreat with kids grades 
3-5. We are looking for anyone 9th grade and older to help out. 
Contact the church office if you’re interested! 

PHOTOGRAPHY TEAM 
Are you a photographer or enjoy taking pictures? We’re looking to 
start a photography team at EBC. Contact Linnea at                   
lmorris@easthaven.org for more info. 

PRESCHOOL PRAISE AND WOW VOLUNTEERS 
Come help with the 2 & 3 year olds or in WOW once every month 
or every other month. We need help specifically in the 9am and 
11am service for preschool praise and the 6pm service for WOW. 
Contact the office for more info or to sign up. 

 

WANT TO USE TEXT GIVING? TEXT “EBC”, THE AMOUNT AND FUND TO 73256  

ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK: 764 | SUMMIT LIFE CHURCH: 41  |  NIGHTLIFE: — 

FINANCIALS (AS OF MAY 31, 2017):  GIVING TO DATE: $514,205 
BUDGET TO DATE: $578,698 | GIVING VS. BUDGET: ($64,493)  | YTD EXPENSES: $555,175 



WEEKLY PRAYER SHEET 

06/18/2017                     

We’d love to pray for you! Update our online prayer chain by going to 
easthaven.org. Click resources, then prayer. Click on  

share your prayer request and fill out the form.  

South Asia Team 

June 19-July 2 

 

Our next team leaves this week for South Asia.  

We can support this team by praying for: 

• A passion stirred up by God among His 

people to become laborers in His harvest 

• An effective vision casting of God’s heart to 

reach all people 

• A deepening relationship and trust among 

the team, our partners, and leaders 

• A successful training (training the trainer: 

training for intentional and reproducible 

discipleship and church planting) 

• Safe travel and health 

• Great teamwork 

• Protection of families that stay at home 

Thank you, Easthaven family, for holding the rope while 

we are in the field. After South Asia, two team members 

will go on to another restricted  access country to help 

people with their work from July 2-12. Please keep them 

in your prayers. 



WE PRAY FOR AN EFFECTIVE WITNESS OF THE 
GOSPEL BY THE FOLLOWING MISSIONARIES: 

Andy and Janet Kerr: Emmaus Encounter, Lakeside  
‘Northern Lights’: Middle East  
“We are switching our residency from a student visa to a business 
investor visa. We are also working on more visas into our target 
country and choosing the best avenue for access. It‘s a matter of 
much prayer. We need wisdom and ask that you join in praying with 
us as we seek His will and that we find favor with governments and 
partners.” 
‘Paul’: Christian Aid Mission, Central Asia 
Pray for ‘Paul’s’ safety, effectiveness of translation work, and                   
witness in a hostile environment of unreached Muslim people. 
Jorene Williams: BCM, After School Bible Club 
Kveta a Vladimir Zemanov: Vysoke Myto, Czech Republic  
Pray for the Czech team as they prepare to leave July 4. 
Chris & Kim Baker: Summit Life Church, Whitefish 
Bruce & Jessica Crockett, Kyle & Marisa Rosas, Steve Crews:               
Gateway Church, Columbia Falls. Pray for favor with the school 
board meeting on June 19 about renting an auditorium for church 
services in the fall.   
South Asia Project: (See back page) 
Ethnos 360 (formerly New Tribes Mission) Pray for Carmen DeVries 
in Papua New Guinea and Jake and Katie Oyler.                                                                                
Zach & Carrie Wolfe: Pioneers Ministry 
“Our EDGE participants have landed in their cross-culture summer 
destination. Ask the Lord to help them get a good start to their 
summer ministry projects.” 
Prayers for the Church: Lord, we lift up the use of spiritual gifts in 
our church. Help us understand the various gifts and how they 
work. Teach us to use what we’ve received to serve others with love 
and to faithfully administer Your grace.  

 
BE IN PRAYER FOR THE FOLLOWING: 

 

Living Waters Foursquare Church, Kalispell 
Mountain View Baptist Church, Belfry 
Summit Preparatory School 
 
Pray for the youth camps this summer at Glacier Meadow Lodge in 
Browning, June 19-23. 
 
Pray for wisdom and funding in the launch of Glacier Bible College. 
 
Pray for the President, V.P., and Cabinet for protection, wisdom, 
and clarity in their decision making. Surround them with godly 
counsel. 
 
Pray for the persecuted church.  



2017 SUMMER CAMPS 
at Thompson Lakes Christian Retreat 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

KIDS DAY CAMP 
July 5-7 | Cost: $75 
Boys and girls entering grades 1-3 
Meets each day at EBC at 9:30am and returns 
back to EBC at 5pm. 
 

KIDS CAMP 

July 10-14 | Cost: $125 
Boys and girls entering grades 3-5 
Meets at EBC on Monday at 1pm and returns 
to EBC at 11am on Friday. 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL CAMP 

July 17-21 
Guys and girls entering grades 6-8 
COST: $125 
 

HIGH SCHOOL CAMP 

July 21-23 
Guys and girls entering grades 9-12 
COST: $75 
 
 
 
 

Discounts are available for families with multiple children      
attending the same camp. 
 
Find registration forms on our website. Please drop off your 
completed form at the church office with your payment. 


